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WickedLocal Plainville quotes Joshua Lee Smith in “Plainville OK’s
Special Permit for National Grid Substation at Casino”

AUGUST 9, 2016

WickedLocal Plainville quoted Joshua Lee Smith in an article published late last month covering the Plainville Planning
Board’s unanimous approval of a special permit allowing major firm client National Grid to continue its operation of a

power substation that provides reliable electricity to the Plainridge Park Casino and surrounding areas.

Read “Plainville OK’s Special Permit for National Grid Substation at Casino” on the WickedLocal Plainville website.
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